West Hardin Middle School

SBDM Special Meeting

June 30, 2005

Members present:

Ted Blevins

Joe Lynch

Lola Best

Jim Roe

The meeting was called to order by council chair, Jim Roe at 5:35.

The motion was made to go to closed session by Lola Best and seconded by Joe Lynch.

The motion was made to return to open session by Ted Blevins and seconded by Lola Best.

After consultation with the council, the principal, Jim Roe, recommended the following hirings:

Joy Doyle – Related Arts teacher

Brent Martin – Half-time counselor

Michelle Van Meter – SLD special education teacher

Kenny Johnson - MMD teacher

The West Hardin Middle School council recognizes the service of Joe Lynch who has served as a parent representative for three years.

Jim Roe will submit the following 2 postings:


Social Studies teacher (1/2) – 7th grade


MMD instructional assistant

The motion was made to adjourn by Lola Best and seconded by Joe Lynch.

The meeting adjourned at 6:00.

